
UP TO $50,000 REWARD 
Up to $50,000 is being offered for information leading to the discovery of  

Laurie Ann Feiner’s whereabouts. 

Laurie Ann Feiner 
Laurie Ann Feiner, 29 at the time of her disappearance, was last seen around 1 a.m. on May 9, 1992 

outside of Chuck’s Bar, located on Payne Avenue in St. Paul. Witnesses saw Feiner speaking with a man 

with whom she had been dancing inside the bar. She has not been heard from or seen since. 

Please help bring closure to the family and friends of Laurie Ann Feiner. 

Anyone with information about Laurie Ann Feiner’s disappearance should contact: 

Oakdale Police Department at 651-738-1022 or the 

Minnesota Bureau of Criminal Apprehension Cold Case Unit at 

651-793-7000 or 1-877-996-6222 

bca.tips@state.mn.us

www.spotlightoncrime.org
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